
 
 

 

  
 

HIGHER EDUCATION COMMISSION 
 

Global Engagement Division 
H-9, Islamabad, Pakistan, Telephone (051) 90402857 

Email: szsial@hec.gov.pk URL: www.hec.gov.pk 
 

No. AIC/10-1(14)/Bangladesh(II)/2004/HEC/3053 
May 22, 2025 

Subject:  Visiting Faculty at Urdu and Persian Departments at Rajshahi University 

The undersigned has been directed to refer to U.O. No. B-7/2/2025 dated May 

13, 2025 received from Ministry of Foreign Affairs regarding the subject cited above. 

2.  The High Commission of Pakistan in Dhaka has apprised of willingness of Vice 

Chancellors of Rajshahi University, Dhaka in establishing linkages with Pakistani universities, 

especially in terms of exploring possibility of having Pakistani visiting faculty in the field of 

Urdu or Persian to teach at Rajshahi University. In light of the above, your esteemed institution 

is kindly requested to examine the feasibility of this proposal and, if amenable, share an 

expression of interest along with any specific proposals for academic and research 

collaboration with Rajshahi University. 

  With best regards, 

 

 

 

(Muhammad Shahzeb Zafar) 

Assistant Director 
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